
FOCOL
HOLDINGS LTD.
NOTICE OF

FILING EXTENSION
Notice is hereby given that The Bahamas International 
Securities Exchange (BISX) has granted a second 
extension for the filing of the audited financial statements for 
the year ended 31st July 2018.  The extension was 
requested as a result of the implementation of a new 
EnterpriseEnterprise Resource Planning (ERP) system to improve our 
administrative and operational efficiency.  Our ERP systems 
implementation team required additional time to perform 
validation procedures to ensure that our financial 
statements comply with International Financial Reporting 
Standards.

The audited financial statements for FOCOL Holdings 
LimitedLimited (FOCOL) will be submitted to BISX and published in 
two newspapers circulating generally within The Bahamas 
on or before 31st January 2019.  Due to this delay, FOCOL 
will also be required to delay the publication of our Q1-2019 
unaudited financial statements to 8th February 2019.

“Fuelling Growth For People”


